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April 24, 2020 

 

Dear Family and Friends of Orange Rehabilitation and Health Care Center, 

First of all the staff would like to thank you for your boundless support.  Your 

cards, phone calls, prayers, gifts, and well-wishes have touched all of us.  To know 

you are out there cheering us on and sending us your blessings keeps all of us 

strong. 

As many of you know, despite our hyper-vigilance and heightened infection 

control practices some of our residents and staff have tested positive for COVID-

19.  Staff that tested positive are on home isolation and residents are swabbed in 

accordance with CDC guidelines.   

We understand that this is a stressful time for everyone.  Please know that, as 

always, our primary concern is the safety and well-being of our residents and 

staff. 

We continue to work closely with our physicians, APRN, and the Department of 

Public Health through the screening and treatment process.  We will continue to 

provide periodic updates via your emails and our website, while matters of a 

personal medical nature will be discussed with you individually over the 

telephone. 

As always, please feel free to reach out to us with any questions.  As only general 

information can be shared electronically, please call us with resident-specific 

requests.   

Most Sincerely, 

Andree 

Andree Acampora 

Administrator, Orange Rehabilitation and Health Care Center 

203-795-0835 


